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The Editors of Semigroup Forum regret to announce that Lev Naumovich Shevrin,
a member of the Editorial Board, passed away on October 23rd, 2021. Lev had served
as an Editor of Semigroup Forum since 1978. It is a heavy loss for our journal and
the mathematical community in Russia and worldwide. We express our deepest con-
dolences to Lev’s family and colleagues.

The lifetime achievements and contributions of Lev Naumovich Shevrin were sur-
veyed in a tribute published in our journal (Volkov, M.V.: Lev Naumovich Shevrin:
fifty years in the service of mathematics, Semigroup Forum 76(2), 185–191 (2008)).
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